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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Division of Operating Reactors _

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: D.F. Ross, Director

f Bulletins and Orders Task Force

4 Subject: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REQUIRED FOR NRC STAFF"
GENERIC REPORT ON BOILING WATER REACTORS

References: 1) Letter, T.A. Ippolito to Boiling Water Reactor
Licensees, July 13, 1979.

2) Telex, R. A. Hill to C.0. Thomas, October 1979.

3) Telecon, C.0. Thomas, S.J. Stark and P.W. Marriott,
November 29, 1979.

Enclosed, on behalf of the BWR Owners Group are analyses of BWR performance '

under extremely degraded cooling conditions, in response to Question 13 of
Reference (1). Sixty (60) copies of the analyses have been enclosed for
use by your Staff. The analysis scope is consistent with our agreement as -

documented in Reference (2). The enclosed analysis results are preceded
by a brief explanation of the cases which were evaluated. In addition,
per Reference (3), a more detailed description of the analyses will be
provided by December 28, 1979. -
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